Current Folder: INBOX

Sign Out

Compose Addresses Folders Options Search Help

Message List | Delete

Previous | Next

Forward | Forward as Attachment | Reply | Reply All

Subject: Parking on Glenwood, Norwood and Parkwood-McKownville Improvement Association

meeting Thursday Nov. 13]

From: "Marian Hoyle" <mhref@logical.net>
Date: Thu, November 13, 2008 12:04 pm

To: dreeb@albany.edu

Priority: Normal

Options: View Full Header | View Printable Version | Download this as a file | Bounce

Don,

I read with interest your note about parking on the Western Avenue end of Glenwood St. I, and at least one other neighbor, are very concerned about the congestion generated by parking on both sides of the road. I know there are times when a fire truck could not get up to our house, because of the parking on both sides of the street. I feel for safety reasons we should continue with parking on one side of the street only...even if it is not complied with all the time.

Marian

Take Address

Delete & Prev | Delete & Next

Move to: Trash

Move